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Dear NAME, 

On behalf of the American University Library, I extend my deepest gratitude for your 
generosity and investment. Gifts to the Visionary Fund allow us to equitably expand 
resources, materials, and the diversity of our student-centered programming and 
events, ensuring a cornucopia of learning opportunities. 

Our events seek to help our students engage with and expand their understanding of 
the world they seek to change. During Sounding the Alarm, through our partnership 
with the Pulitzer Center on Crisis Reporting, students engaged with journalists and 
regional experts as they discussed underreported systemic issues and the rise of 
authoritarianism in Latin America. 

Supporting a thriving AU community is an important part of our work. Over the 
summer Library staff have worked diligently to launch the Digital Research & Inquiry 
Laboratory. Digital research projects engage our students and support their unique 
learning journeys, and this new and innovative space provides students with the 
tools and trained support to go above and beyond with their research.  

I am excited to continue updating you on your contribution’s impact and our 
students’ accomplishments. If you find yourself in the area, I invite you to view our 
events calendar as I would love to see you in person at the Library. 

 

Warm Regards, 

 

Jeehyun Davis 


